
 
 
8 March 2022                       
 
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers 
 
Join your child for a special learning session on Thursday 24 March. 
 
We would like to invite you to join your child for a special learning session on Thursday 24 
March from 9.00am to 10.45am.  After dropping your child off in the playground please 
come into school via the office, where tea and coffee will be offered. 
 
The session will be a DT workshop.  It is for DT week, with the focus being on pneumatics. 
The children always enjoy sharing school activities with you and I hope you will be able to 
come along.  It is a great opportunity to see how the children learn in school.   
 
So that we can accommodate everyone comfortably, we will have to limit this to one parent 
or other family member (grandparent/aunt/uncle) attending for each child.  Please return 
the reply slip below by Friday 18 March to let us know if you will be able to come along – 
this will help us make provision for someone to work alongside any children who don’t have 
a family member able to attend.   
 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Owen 
Y3 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 

Reply Slip – Y3 – special learning session – Thursday 24 March 2022 
 

 
Child’s Name 
 

 

 
Name of parent/carer 
(grandparent/aunt/uncle) joining their child  
(please print) 
 

 
 

 

Please reply by Friday 18 March 2022 

 


